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The Embassy of the Republic of Armenia in the Kingdom of the Netherlands
presents its compliments to the Secretariat of the Assembly of the States Parties
to the Rome Statute of the International Criminal Court, and referring to the
resolution ICC-ASP/3/Res.6, as amended by resolutions ICC-ASP/18/res.4,
ICC-ASP/21/res.2 and ICC-ASP/23/Res.1 has the honor to inform on the
following:

Armenia has not yet developed a national procedure for the nomination of
candidates for judges of the International Criminal Court. A legislative package
regulating the terms and conditions of cooperation between the Republic of
Armenia and the International Criminal Court is currently being developed.
Subsequently, after the adoption of the afore-mentioned legislative package, the
relevant authorities will proceed to developing the sub-legislative acts, including
but not limited to the national-level procedure for the nomination of candidates
for judges of the Court. The latter will be based on the guidelines for the
national-level nomination procedures of the Advisory Committee on
Nomination of Judges.

Armenia is ready to provide the Advisory Committee on Nomination of Judges
all the necessary assistance in preparing guidelines for the national-level
nomination procedures. After completing the relevant legislative processes,

Armenia will additionally inform the Secretariat on its own procedures.

SECRETARIAT OF THE ASSEMBLY OF
STATES PARTIES TO THE ROME STATUTE OF
THE INTERNATIONAL CRIMINAL COURT

The Hague



Furthermore, the Embassy of the Republic of Armenia in the Kingdom of the
Netherlands has the honor to request the Secretariat of the Assembly of the
States Parties to the Rome Statute of the International Criminal Court to make
the above-mentioned information available to the Advisory Committee on
Nomination of Judges, as well as make the submitted information publicly
available.

The Embassy of the Republic of Armenia in the Kingdom of the Netherlands
avails itself of this opportunity to renew to the Secretariat of the Assembly of

the States Parties to the Rome Statute of the International Criminal Court the

assurances of its highest consideration. % //

The Hague, 12 March, 2025




